
11 August 2023 15:00:00 CEST

Go North Group AB announces changes to financial calendar 
2023

Go North Group AB announces revisions to its financial calendar for the fiscal year 2023 due to 
the confirmation of board meetings for approving the financial reports.

Due to the confirmed board meetings, the following adjustments have been made to the financial 
calendar: 

The Interim Report Q2 will be published on the 30th of August 2023 instead of the 31st of August. 
The Interim Report Q3 will be published on the 9th of November 2023 instead of the 27th of October.
The Interim Report Q4 will be published on the 21st of February 2024 instead of the 15th of February.

Find the updated financial calendar and all reports on Go North's website at https://gonorth.co
/investor-relations/

For more information, please contact:
Johan Hallenby, CEO/Founder
Phone: +46 735 070 707
E-mail: johan.hallenby@gonorth.co

About Go North:
Go North Group AB has in just over a year acquired and scaled 33 Amazon FBA brands, covering a 
broad range of categories including pets, sports, outdoors, and kitchen supplies. As part of this growth, 
Go North has built a talented team of approximately 100 individuals spread across Europe, the US, and 
Asia. This includes several key hires with extensive experience in Amazon Aggregator and marketplace 
operations. With a strong focus on technology and data, Go North remains committed to enhancing its 
processes and making informed, data-driven decisions to drive sustainable and scalable profit growth 
across its business.
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